
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 12/10/2023 11:30:58 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  Onli e Submi ion

12/10/2023

MR David Watts
 14 Moolah Road ST

Terrey Hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2023/1224  62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

I have no problem with the development as such  What I do object to is the access to the site
being in Myoora Road across from the public school. This presents an unacceptable risk to
children and community




